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                           Oasis One Stop 
                            .Lenora Jordan  
                      Summerville, SC 29483- 7812 

May 16, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice No.4  

Dear Sir/Madarn:  

I am writing this because I have great concerns for what the TTB is trying to do by trying to pass the regulatory changes of flavored malt beverages. This change will cause serious damage to not only my small business but also so many others.  

The proposition that is placed before you has nationwide ramifications that cannot be ignored. A disease starts with the smallest germ and spreads through the whole body. This proposal is very much like a disease. It will cause damage to the 
smaller businesses and then move along until the whole nation is once again engulfed in another depression.  ����������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

Unemployment will go up, welfare will go up, but income will go down. This is bad business for anyone.  

Please say no to this regulatory change concerning flavored malt beverages and save us a pound of cure that will be needed later.  
Sincerely,  

Lenora Jordan 


